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Reminder: No Chess Tuesday, September 17, 2019 

  

Due to a previously scheduled event at St. Paul's in Natick, there will be no 

meeting of the MetroWest Chess Club tonight, September 17, 2019. 

 

Round three of the September "MCC Anniversary Swiss" will be next 

Tuesday, September 24, 2019. It will be the final round for this tournament. A 

new five-round tournament will begin Tuesday, October 1, 2019. 
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